
Legal Notice 
 

The Shepherdstown Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing on Monday, 

June 4, 2018, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Town Hall located at 104 North King 

Street. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on the Asam 

Enterprises, Inc. & Asam Family Limited Partnership (collectively “Asam”) Petition for 

Annexation.  The Property is located on the east side of Shepherd Grade Road just 

north of the intersection with North Duke Street in the Shepherdstown Magisterial 

District and is contiguous with and partially within the municipal boundary of the 

Corporation of Shepherdstown.  The property is identified on Jefferson County, 

Shepherdstown District Tax Map 5, Parcels 101, 102, and 103 as follows:  

 Tax Map 5, Parcel 101:  3.74 acres 

 Tax Map 5, Parcel 102: 0.59 acres 

 Tax Map 5, Parcel 103: 2.15 acres  

  

Written comments can be submitted to: 

via US Postal Service to: 

 

Shepherdstown Town Hall  
Attn: Andy Beall, Planning and Zoning Administrator 
P.O. Box 248 
Shepherdstown, WV 25443 
 
Or e-mailed to: 

 

Andy Beall, Planning and Zoning Administrator at abeall@shepherdstown.us . 
 

Written comments should be submitted by 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 31, 2018. 

Amy L. Boyd, Town Clerk,  
Corporation of Shepherdstown 

mailto:abeall@shepherdstown.us

